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Dear Dr. Frank,

On 14-Nov-2018, your manuscript passed the submission check and has now entered the
editorial process.

Title: "Propagation of Error and the Reliability of Global Air Temperature Projections"
Author: Patrick Frank.

Your manuscript has been assigned the Manuscript #ADV18-AR-03604.

You can check its status from the page:

https://aipadvances.peerx-press.org/cgi-
bin/main.plex?el=A5CR6Fzmn2A4FTRZ7F7A9ftdIihznLw37njWvcXeF2WHEQY

AIP Advances is an open-access journal. If your paper is accepted for publication, it will be
freely accessible to all readers and you will retain copyright to it. The paper will be licensed
with a Creative Commons license:
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

Note that AIP Advances uses a new model of scientific publication: referees judge accuracy
and originality, while the significance of published papers is judged by the readership
through an online discussion and rating system.

To support open access, published papers are subject to an article processing charge. You
will receive a separate email message regarding payment at that time. Thank you for
supporting the mission of AIP Advances.
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are not the intended recipient please notify the sender, delete this email and any
attachments from your system, and destroy any copies you have made, electronic or
otherwise.
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